. 69- 129

PUBLIC HEARING

The Conservation Commission of the Town of Seekonk in accordance with
General Laws, Chapter 131, Section 40, and/or the By Laws of the Town
of Seekonk shall hold a Public Hearing on Monday, May 11, 1987, at

9:00 P.M. in the Town Hall, 100 Peck St., Seekonk, MA, upon the
application of Kenwood Construction Co., 444 North Broadway, East
Providence, RI 02914. Property owner: Peter Lofgren, 129 Mohawk Drive
Seekonk, MA. 02771.

The proposed project is to replace a failing leaching field with a new
system. Given the configuration of the lot, it is necessary to locate

it within 100 feet of a wetland. Location of project is 129 Mohawk
Drive, Lot Number 387.

CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING TO MAY 18, 1987 @ 8:15 PM

GONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING TO JUNE 8, 1987 @ 7:45 PM



